ASHLAND POLICE DEPARTMENT
PRESS RELEASE
Re:  David Grubbs Homicide Investigation	
Date:  December 5, 2011

The Ashland Police Department is asking for additional information in the David Grubbs Homicide Investigation.  Detectives would like to talk with anybody that was on the bike path between Wightman Street and the Clay Street over pass between 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm on Saturday November 19, 2011.  Detectives would specifically like to speak to and identify the three following people who were on the bike path between Hunter Park and Clay Street overpass.  
1) A female who was on the bike path around 5:00 pm in the area of the cemetery wearing a pink jacket, walking two dogs.   
2) A person riding a bicycle on the bike path in the area of the cemetery around 5:00 pm.
3) A person in the area of the cemetery on the bike path around 5:15 pm.  
If anybody was on the bike path between the hours of 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm or knows someone that was on the bike path during this time please contact the Ashland Police Department.  541 482-5211 or leave an anonymous message on the tip line at 541 552-2333.
